

SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

John T. Milliken Department of Medicine Division of Nephrology

Benjamin D. Humphreys, M.D., Ph.D.

Joseph Friedman Associate Professor of Renal Diseases in Medicine

May 30, 2018

Miss Patricia M. McKevitt 14 Manhattan Mews St. Louis, MO 63108

Dear Pat,

Thank you for your generous \$1,000 donation to our Kidney Center Patient Fund in honor of David Windus, MD, FACP.

What a wonderful way to honor Dr. Windus's work and commitment to patient care, as well as your friendship and respect. For 35 years, David has been, truly, integral and invaluable to our patients' health and to educating future doctors. He received a number of awards at WU, including the Alumni Distinguished Service Award for his work in creating infrastructure for health care delivery in Eritrea, Bhutan and Ethiopia. Part of this work included developing a training program for physicians, a standardized nutrition guide and a plan to manage patients with diabetes and kidney disease.

It was wonderful to see you at the farewell party for David at Tom's Bar & Grill. He told me Tom's was his choice to celebrate as he has many fond memories during his residency and fellow days at Washington University.

The work we do, the patients we serve and any success we have are a direct result of committed doctors like David Windus – but also as you know well, the entire dedicated care team, including especially social work. Thank you for your donation.

thank you!

Sincerely,

Benjamin D. Humphreys, M.D., Ph.D.

Joseph P. Friedman Associate Professor and Chief

Division of Nephrology

Washington University School of Medicine at Washington University Medical Center, Campus Box 8126, 660 South Euclid Avenue, St. Louis, Missouri 63110-1093, (314)362-8233, Fax: (314) 362-8237 humphreysbd@wustl.edu, http://renal.wustl.edu